
 

 

 

 

 

February 26, 2024 

 

 

RE: Denver Water’s WISE DIA Connection Project 

 

 

City of Commerce City: 

 

I am writing in support of Denver Water’s WISE DIA Connection project that is currently going 

through the review process with Commerce City. South Adams County Water and Sanitation 

District is partnering with Denver Water on this project that will fast-track infrastructure needs 

along the E-470 and 96th Avenue corridors and reduce the cost of construction for our rate 

payers.  

 

With continued development in this area and the potential for more Industrial and Commercial 

growth, having the infrastructure in place ahead of the growth can make it a more appealing area 

for prospective developers. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Marc Johns 

DCD Manager 

South Adams County Water & Sanitation District 

Distribution, Collection, & Development Facility 

10200 E 102nd Ave. 

Henderson, CO 80640 

(720) 206-0595 

 


